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Galloway Twp., NJ – In 1971, an antiwar group in Camden, NJ plotted to break into a 
draft-board office and wipe out government records.  On Tuesday, September 25 from 
4:30pm to 6:30pm, a film screening of The Camden 28 will be shown in the Alton 
Auditorium of the Galloway Township campus, followed by a panel discussion led by 
Stockton Professor of Paul Lyons. 
 
This documentary film tells the group’s story together with the criminal trial that followed 
when they were caught by the F.B.I.  The Camden 28, followed by a panel discussion 
will include a few of the members of the Camden 28.  The Camden 28 were exonerated 
by a jury, in part because the defense persuasively argued that the FBI played a 
decisive role in planning the break-in, a form of entrapment.  The documentary of the 
Camden 28 aired on PBS. 
 
The film is being sponsored by The Coalition for Peace Action and the South Jersey 
Campaign for Peace and Justice.  It is co-sponsored by the Provost's Office, including 
the Freshman Year Experience, the Political Engagement Project and the Constitution 
Day Project.  This event is free and open to the public. 
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